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Department of Transportation

Project Development Branch

Standards and Specifications Unit

4201 East Arkansas Avenue, Room 290

Denver, Colorado  80222

(303) 757-9040  FAX:(303)757-9820
MemoranduM

DATE:

January 21, 2009
TO:

All Holders of Standard Special Provisions
FROM:
Larry Brinck, Standards and Specifications Engineer
SUBJECT:
Revision of Sections 101, 107, and 208, Water Quality Control 
(Without CDPS-SCP)
As of this date, the Standards and Specifications unit is issuing a new standard special provision, Revision of Sections 101, 107, and 208, Water Quality Control (Without CDPS-SCP).  This new standard special is 7 pages long, and is dated January 21, 2009.  
Effective immediately, this standard special provision should be used on all projects advertised on or after January 22, 2009 that do not need a Colorado Discharge Permit System (CDPS) Stormwater Construction Permit (SCP), normally those that disturb lest than one acre of earth surface.  This special provision shall be omitted when recommended by the Stormwater Administrator.

This special provision does not apply to projects that have been advertised or are under construction.
This new standard special is required to provide uniform water quality control requirements on CDOT projects that do not require a CDPS-SCP.
Those who keep books of standard special provisions should add this to your file.  A new Index of Standard Special Provisions dated January 21, 2009 is attached.
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